
WYOMING MINING ASSOCIATION

March 8, 2010 ".- -

Mr. Bill Von Till, Chief
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery Licensing Directorate
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Von Till:

Subject: Status of Comments sent to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC)

The Wyoming Mining association (WMA) sent the following. letters of comment to the Commission with
copies sent to you:

* Comments on the April 23, 2009 Letter Entitled SUMMARY OF APRIL 16, 2009 MEETING
WITH LOST CREEK ISR, LLC - Dated July 23, 2009
Wyoming Mining Association - Comments on NRC REGULATORY ISSUE SUMMARY 2009-

05 URANIUM RECOVERY POLICY REGARDING: (1) THE PROCESS FOR SCHEDULING
LICENSING REVIEWS OF APPLICATIONS FOR NEW URANIUM RECOVERY FACILITIES
AND (24 THE RESTORATION OF GROUNDWATER AT LICENSED URANIUM IN SITU
RECOVERY FACILITIES - Dated June 3, 2009

The Association has not received any form of written reply to either letter. In the case of the July23,
2009 letter, Commission staff suggested a conference call with Association members regarding the
issues raised in the letter; however the Association expressed its preference for'a written response. The
issues raised by the letter were discussed at the public meeting in Denver, Colorado in November 2009
and it was indicated that a response would be forthcoming.

The Wyoming Mining Association (WMA) would appreciate a reply to these letters of comment as the
issues raised by them are of concern to its uranium recovery industry members.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely yours,
W G MINING ASSO ~n N,. . .. .•... .. .

MvarionI LOOMIS,,,
Executive Director

Cc: Katie Sweeney - National Mining Association (NMA)

P.O. Box 866 Cheyenne, WY 82003 Area code 307 Phone.635-0331 Fax 778-6240
E-mail wma@,vcn.com Web page www.wma-minelife.com
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